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Independent Registered Municipal Advisor Exemption 

April 25, 2016 – April 30, 2017 

By publicly posting the following information on the Tampa Sports Authority (“Authority”) website, the 
Authority intends that market participants receive and use it at their discretion and to the extent 
applicable for purposes of the independent registered municipal advisor exemption to the SEC 
Municipal Advisor Rule. This information may be relied upon until revoked in writing by the Authority, 
and removed from or replaced on this website.  

The Authority has retained an independent registered municipal advisor as a part of its debt 
management team. The Authority is represented by and will rely on the municipal advisor listed below 
to provide advice on proposals received from financial services firms concerning the issuance of 
municipal securities and municipal financial products (including investment of bond proceeds and 
escrow investments).  

Public Resources Advisory Group 

100 Second Avenue South, Suite 903 

St. Petersburg, FL 33701-3846 

The following individuals share responsibility for advising the Authority on bond related matters:  

Mr. Wendell G. Gaertner, Senior Managing Director (wgaertner@pragadvisors.com)  

Ms. Marianne Edmonds, Senior Managing Director (medmonds@pragadvisors.com)  

Proposals may be mailed to: David Byrne, Vice President of Finance, Tampa Sports Authority, 4201 N. 
Dale Mabry Hwy. Tampa, Florida 33607 or emailed to dbyrne@tampasportsauthority.com. Additionally, 
proposals should also be mailed or emailed to the Authority’s independent registered municipal advisor 
as provided above. 


